
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
OF THE METROPOLITAN DEVELOPMENT AND HOUSING AGENCY 

 
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY (PHA) ANNUAL PLAN  

 
Noon July 14, 2020 

 
MDHA's public hearing on the Public Housing Authority (PHA) annual plan scheduled for noon 
July 14, 2020, will be held remotely out of a necessity to protect the health, safety and welfare of 
Tennesseans in light of the COVID-19 outbreak. The hearing will be streamed live and can be 
viewed on MDHA’s website, www.Nashville-MDHA.org. Look for a link on the home page under 
the Latest News section. Anyone interested in making a public comment during the virtual meeting 
should email MDHA Director of Communications Jamie Berry at jberry@nashville-mdha.org before 
4 p.m. July 13, 2020, for dial-in information. Please make sure to include in your email your name 
and phone number 
 

 
1. Call to order. 

2. Public Housing Authority (PHA) Annual Plan. 

3. Adjournment. 

https://nashville-mdha.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1f036ade8ca665fef72376112&id=2093b38dc1&e=1169115e49
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